
  	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 June	20th,	2023	
Dear	Resident	of	Zorgvliet,	
	
After	having	served	our	foreign	residents	for	years	by	sending	them	
an	English	version	of	our	Newsletter	twice	a	year,	the	board	
decided	that,	unless	you	let	us	know	you	appreciate	getting	our	
messages,	we	won’t	clutter	your	mailboxes	anymore.	Reason	is	that	
we	hardly	get	any	response	or	contributions	to	cover	our	costs	of	
f.ex.	the	Newsletter.	
	
We	serve	our	neighborhood	by	representing	it	in	meetings,	discussions	with	and	
providing	input	on	policies	to	the	municipality	with	the	aim	to	keep	it	a	nice,	green	and	
livable	neighborhood,	also	in	cooperation	with	other,	adjacent	neighborhood	
committees.	
			
Also,	we	organize	an	annual	New	Year’s	reception	at	the	Marriott	hotel,	a	Summer	
Dinner	with	Jazz	combo	(now	21st	of	July)	and	various	other	events,	like	a	guided	tour	
through	Park	Sorghvliet.	If	you	do	appreciate	getting	our	messages	and/or	participate,	
please	contribute	€20	to	NL25	INGB	0000	1874	59	in	the	name	of	Stichting	
Wijkoverleg	Zorgvliet	and	send	an	email	to	secretariswijkoverleg@gmail.com	and	we	
will	send	you	the	Newsletter	again.	And	let	us	know	if	you	want	to	join	our	Summer	
Dinner	!	
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